MULTNOMAH COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 3 10636 N.E. PRESCOTT STREET – PORTLAND, OREGON 97220-2699
503-408-2100
FAX 503-408-2140
www.parkrose.k12.or.us
DR. KAREN FISCHER GRAY, Superintendent

August 21, 2013

TO: Parkrose School Board Members
Dr. Karen Fischer Gray, Superintendent

SUBJECT: Annual Evaluation of Alternative Education Programs

FROM: Kathy Keim-Robinson

Parkrose School District representatives joined with the five other East Multnomah County districts to jointly evaluate local alternative education programs. All the district representatives used a process that included site visits, observations of instruction, interviews with program administrators, staff and students and also included a document review. This evaluation was designed to comply with the requirements of OAR 581-022-1350, ORS 336.655 and local school district policies. A summary of the evaluation results is attached for your review. The full documentation of the evaluation of the alternative programs is on file in the Student Services office at the District Office.